
1400 Larrabee Ave Bellingham, WA 98225

360-676-8612  //  admin@ccfministry.com

Dear Applicant,


We’re excited that you are considering making application to the BXA/CCF Campus Minister in 
Training Program (CMIT)!  Training Interns has proven to be one of our great joys as a ministry team. 
We are committed to mentoring you both at a personal and pastoral level, as well as helping you 
develop a Christian mind through Master's level studies, and deepening your skillset in the context of 
university missions. We are prayerfully committed to co-discerning with you participation in our 
internship program as a possible next step in pursuing God’s will for your life.


As you consider applying for our internship here are a few things be aware of (please also see the 
BXA application addendum for more policies and specifics):


Discernment:  We recognize that filling out this application and considering giving a year in ministry 
with Bellingham Chi Alpha is a big step.  We expect the application and interview process with the 
staff to be a significant part of the discernment process, but we also recognize that it could be 
beneficial to meet with one of the staff before filling out the application to aid in the discernment 
process.  If that would be helpful before filling out the application, please reach out to one of the staff 
as soon as possible.  We are here to help!


IMPORTANT DEADLINES:  Applications are due online by Tuesday, January 16, 2024.  
Interviews are scheduled for Wednesday or Thursday, January 24th or 25th and take about one 
hour. We will be making arrangements to schedule an interview time upon receiving your completed 
application. Notification of your acceptance status will be no later than Thursday, February 1st.  


IMPORTANT DATES:  Internship Orientation (training for spring/summer support-raising and 
studies) is scheduled for Saturday, March 2, 2024, 9am-noon. There will also be a more extensive 
support-raising training the first weekend in April in Ellensburg, WA. 

You can find a complete list of all steps needed to apply for our internship at: 
www.ccfministry.com/internship


Make sure to turn in ALL components of the CMIT Application Checklist to us by January 16th.


If you have any questions, please e-mail Tiara at tiara@ccfministry.com 


For His Kingdom Alone,


David Knebel (Internship Director), Tiara Johnson (Internship Administrator), and the BXA staff.
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